
Dear Parents,
We have enjoyed the return of Fantastic Fridays to the Northmead curriculum. Last Friday
there were over 20 different activities taking place in school. 
As I walked around it was great to see children enthusiastic and focused, trying out new
activities while working alongside children from other classes and year groups. 
Activities included - building the greatest marble run in the school hall, Zumba dancing,
decorating biscuits, Andrew Goldsworthy inspired autumn art work, still life sketching,
jewellery making, drama, weaving turtles, pond dipping and many more. I am sure your
children will have already told you about their activities. 
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Meetings with class teachers to discuss
your child's progress are planned for

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th
November. We would like to seek parent
preference for whether these meetings

should be held virtually on School Cloud as
we did during covid where each parent is
allocated a 10 minute slot OR whether a

face to face meeting for  10 minutes should
be held in school.  We are aware there are

advantages and disadvantages of both
systems. Please complete our 

survey reguarding this below. We will then
go with the most popular option.

https://forms.gle/GoAs81L4AwmgcAnh9

We have had a great start to this school year.  Thank
you for all your support.
Enjoy a relaxing half term break next week.
Best Wishes
Debbie Brown 
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Macmillan Cake Sale 
Thank you to the NST for organising this
event and thanks also to the many people
who supported it. We raised a fabulous
£256..20.  as well as enjoying great cakes.




NST Disco ~ Wednesday19th October 
A reminder to be ready for the disco which is happening today.

Year 3 and 4             5.00- 6.15pm 
Year 5 and 6            6.30- 7.45pm

Come as you are , it is easier to leave coats, bags and phones at home..



Online Safety Briefing for Parents
Caitlin Webster our IT Subject Lead will be holding an online safety

briefing for  parents from  3pm - 4pm in the school hall. 
 Year group staff will be available to supervise pupils whilst you attend
this meeting as the content is not suitable for childlren.  Following the

briefing all classrooms will be open and parents are invited to visit with
your child to look at their work.

Polite Reminder
We have been contacted again by a local resident in Grange Road
who experienced problems at 3.15pm  when their driveway was
blocked by parents parking their cars  while they were picking up

their children from school.  Please be mindful of allowing our
neighbours access to their driveways at all times and park

considerately.

Please click the link for our
 Channels of Communication 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_dTs1Uc1dLPDpyRfmaQYh5buCkHNkHMQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_dTs1Uc1dLPDpyRfmaQYh5buCkHNkHMQ/view?usp=sharing
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"Poetry and Art Week last week was amazing
because our poetry inspired our art and our art

inspired our poetry!" - Year 4 





What a brilliant week we enjoyed last week, some
incredible work was produced across the school - well

done Northmead!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UZXKMlDshcM


On Monday 10th, we had a special assembly to 
mark World Mental Health Day, where Miss Lewis 

showed us a fantastic video and we learnt all
about

this years theme: Make Mental Health for All a
Global Priority

Click the link to see the helpful video and a link to
our mental health and wellbeing page. 

At Northmead we are proud to provide a supportive, caring and
inclusive learning environment where every individual is valued and

respected. We believe in nurturing the mental health of our children so
they feel secure and ready to learn.

We work hard in school to promote positive mental health and well
being to ensure the children are able to cope with changes, emotions

and situations in their lives which may be challenging. 
For more information please follow the link: 



Please remember if you need support, we have the

wellbeing@northmead.surrey.sch.uk which is accessed by our Home
School Link Worker Wendy Cook, our Wellbeing for Schools Lead Hannah

Powell and our Mental Health First Aider/ PSHE Lead Laura Ramsay. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oz1S66_pYTw
https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Mental+Health+and+Wellbeing&pid=257


Our theme this half term in
our assemblies is: 

Resilience

What's at the 
bottom of a 
black hole?

Eco Team

Our Eco team have had their frist two
meetings and completed the first steps

towards the Green Flag Award. We will be
updating here about the actions and

impact on our school as well as providing
helpful tips for you at home!
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5
Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed a trip to
Winchester Science Museum last
week to support their space topic
and to learn more about space and
forces. We enjoyed a workshop which
explained how the James Webb
Space Telescope worked using the
physics related to absorbing or
reflecting heat and use of mirrors to
reflect light. After spending time
looking at the different science
related exhibits, we sat back in the
Planetarium and learnt about
constellations and the planets in our
solar system. A visit to the gift shop
was, of course, an added highlight! 
We had a great day out! 
We are very proud of the way they
represented the school and were so
inquisative.



https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Design+Technology&pid=288


Jan van Eyck | The Arnolfini Portrait | NG186 |
National Gallery, London




https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Art&pid=134
https://www.nationalgallery.org.uk/paintings/jan-van-eyck-the-arnolfini-portrait


Wednesday 19th October 2022 NST Disco
Deadline for harvest creature entries

Monday 24th - Friday 28th October 2022 HALF TERM

Thursday 3rd November 6pm - 8pm NST Bonfire & Fireworks

Wednesday 9th November 3.00pm Online Safety Briefing for Parents

Friday 11th November NST Mufti Day  ~ Hamper Donations

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th November Parent Consultations

Wednesday 23rd November All School NHS Nasal Flu Vaccinations

Friday 9th December ~ INSET DAY

Friday 16th December 2022 9.15am
1.45pm

School Carol Service at Emmanuel Church
Break up for Christmas Holidays

Tuesday 3rd & Wednesday 4th January 2023

Thursday 5th January 2023 8.30am School Re-opens for Spring Term

Diary Dates

https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=3&viewid=2
https://www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=3&viewid=2


https://www.merristwoodarena.co.uk/event-listing/
https://uksurrey.speedadmin.dk/registration#/

